N W SR

signaturefloors

COMPLIANT

Dear valued customers,

Signature Floors is currently collaborating with Louise from Good Building Consultant on the development
of the BPIR Declarations. This initiative aligns with our commitment to transparency and providing
essential information to empower our customers in making informed decisions about their choice of
building products.

The BPIR Regulations, in essence, is not merely a form but rather a comprehensive list of vital information
that must be supplied. This ensures that our customers have all the necessary details at their fingertips,
facilitating a well-informed decision-making process when selecting our building products.

Should you have any questions or require further clarification while we work through this process, please
do not hesitate to reach out us at:

* Louise Swann - louise@bgbconsult.co.nz

* Tony Calder — tony.calder@signaturefloors.co.nz

* Kylie Gibbs — kylie.gibbs@signaturefloors.co.nz

Your satisfaction and confidence in our products are of utmost importance to us, and we want to ensure
that you have the support you need.

Thank you for choosing Signature Floors.

Best regards,

Signature Floors

BUILDING
CONSULTANT

Signature Floorcoverings Pty Ltd
15 Bath Street Parnell

Auckland 1052 New Zealand

t +64 9 414 2001
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